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Red Class 

In Red Class this month we have been very busy.  

In Outdoor Learning, we have been looking at where insects might hide in the sensory 

garden. We also made bird feeders from oranges and hung them in the trees for the birds. 

In our World About Us lessons we have been thinking about the differences between how 

people lived in the Iron Age and how we live now. We thought about where we would get our 

clothes and our food from if there were no shops. We looked at the differences between a 

round house and a house we might live in now. 

In English we looked at a book called ‘Mr Tiger Goes Wild’. We retold the story using 

sensory objects. We made sentences to tell others about the story. We described what Mr 

Tiger was doing and how he was feeling. We also talked about letter writing and wrote a 

letter to a fried to tell them about the story. 

We are all very excited about the Christmas events this week. I hope you all have a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 


